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Welcome to A&B eNews in Brief 

Welcome to this edition of the A&B eNewsletter. 
 

First of all a big thank you to all who have commented so positively on the new website 
and for all the updates to the information you have sent through. If you have not yet had a 
chance to have a look go to www.dabnet.org or www.abdiocese.org.uk. If you have any 
feedback or spot anything that is not correct do email webmaster@dabnet.org. 
 

The work for refugees continues and information is continuing to be drawn together and 
the necessary plans put in place. I have left attached a ‘Ways You Can Help Database 
Form’ (see at bottom of email below) which is helping to collate information from parishes 
and individuals. Please contact Aidan Cantwell Social Action/Justice & Peace Adviser on 
01293 651154 or aidan.cantwell@dabnet.org for more information. 
 

I would also direct you to the advert for an intern at the Christian Education Centre in 
Crawley. This scheme has been running successfully over the last two years so if you 
know anyone who would be interested do direct them to this advert. 
 

Finally, I am pleased to confirm a DVD of the Installation of Bishop Richard is now 
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available to buy at a price of £4.99 plus post and package via the Diocesan Bookshop. 
You can already see edited highlights of the Mass on YouTube. You can order a copy for 
collection or postage from the Diocesan Bookshop now. The Diocesan Bookshop also has 
in a selection of Advent Resources as well as Fairtrade Advent Calendars from the 
Meaningful Chocolate Company and the Divine Chocolate Company. 
 

As ever I am grateful for comments, feedback or suggestions. 
 

Mark Woods - A&B Diocesan Communications Officer 
 

 
 

 

 

eNews in Brief Information 

Diocesan Information 

 Safeguarding Training - Various Dates & Locations 

 Supporting the Breaved Taster Day 21 October 

 Festival 50 on Internet Radio 21 & 28 October 

 The Call of Christ Retreat 23-25 October 

 Walking Pilgrimage Reunion, Dorking 23-25 October 

 Mass for Deaf, Horsham 7 November 

 Relection Day for Year of Mercy with Jeff Cavins 14 November (Poster attached) 

 Internship available at DABCEC, Crawley 

 New DVD and YouTube Video on the Priesthood 

Safeguarding Basic Awareness Training: Basic Safeguarding Training is now available 
in various locations and dates in the months ahead for clergy, Safeguarding reps and 
parish volunteers. More dates will be available in the New Year. For dates and more 
information see the website. 

Supporting the Bereaved Course 2015/16: Does your parish offer support to those who 
have been bereaved? Could you befriend someone in need of support? Why not speak to 
your parish priest about joining the next diocesan course which will run on 5 Wednesdays 
in January, February and March 2016. The Taster Session is on Wednesday 21 October. 
The course is led by a trained CRUSE counsellor and all sessions take place at DABCEC, 
4 Southgate Drive, Crawley RH10 6RP. For more information contact Katherine Bergin 
email:katherine.bergin@dabnet.org or 01293 651152. 
 
Festival 50 relived: Bring back the memories of the day or find out about the day if you 
weren't there by listening to Heavens Road FM over the internet broadcasting moments 
and interviews and music from the day on 21 and 28 October at 7am and repeated each 
day at 1pm, 7pm and 1am. 
 

Called by Name - Exploring the call of Christ: Young Adults Retreat (18-35s) @Worth 
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Abbey 23-25 October. For more info, conract A&B 
Vocations via:admin@wellspringbrighton.org.uk or call 07595761483 

The Walking Pilgrimage Reunion: St Joseph's, Dorking from October 23rd to 25th 
October. A reunion for both July’s Festival 50 Jubilee Celebration Pilgrimage and August’s 
Arundel Pilgrimage (and indeed all the previous walking pilgrimages going back to 1975). 
If you are not able to stay over Friday and Saturday nights, then just come for the walk in 
the Surrey Hills and/or the evening meal on the Saturday. Newcomers are welcome too. 
See the application form for full details. 
 

Mass for Deaf and Hard of Hearing: The next monthly Mass will be held on Saturday 
November 7th at 1pm (New Time) in St John the Evangelist, Springfield Road, Horsham, 
RH12 2PJ. Confession beforehand from 11.30am. Diocesan Coordinators and 
Communicators for Deaf and Hard of Hearing People: Mr Peter Booker and Mrs Maria 
Booker, c/o DABCEC, 4 Southgate Drive, Crawley, West Sussex RH10 6RP. Email: 
casamariapita@aol.com. Mobile: 07970428601 (sms [text] only) Tel: Mr Jim Mortell on 
01273 552159. 
 

Reflection Day for Year of Mercy - 'Christ looks at us with Mercy and calls us to 
Discipleship': Saturday 14 November from 10am-4pm at St Theresa's School, 
Effingham, Surrey RH5 6ST. Tickets £10. To book contact David Wills on 01293 651157 
or email david.wills@dabnet.org. 

Internship with the Pastoral Team at Dabcec: An internship for a maximum period of 
one year working with the advisers on different initiatives and will include a range of duties 
and administrative work. 
This opportunity is for those with an interest in pastoral work within the Church or who 
wish to develop and evidence work-place skills and who may be waiting for places at 
university or longer-term work opportunities. 
This internship scheme builds on two recent successful experiences and is designed both 
to assist the Pastoral Team in its work but also to ensure that participants receive a 
valuable and rewarding experience, with benefits for their personal and professional 
development. 
For further details of terms, conditions and remuneration, please contact Deacon Andrew 
Bayes, Pastoral Team Coordinator at Dabcec or via email:andrew.bayes@dabnet.org 

 

Gaudium - The Joy of the Priesthood: View the latest YouTube video on the joyful 
vocation of the Priest produced by the A&B Diocesan Vocations Director. Hear priests of 
the diocese speak of the real joy they find in the priesthood. Check out the link and share 
with others. If you would like a copy of the DVD then contact Vocations Director, Fr Terry 
Martin on vocations@dabnet.org. 
 

 

 

St Cuthman's Diocesan Retreat Centre Information 

New Programme for 2015 

See full details of the programme for the year on their website. 
 

Residential Retreats coming up are: 
Thursday 24th -- Sunday 27th December - St Cuthman's Christmas  
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Days of Prayer coming up are: 
A Spiritual Nature Ramble on Wednesday 14th October. Led by Fr. Charles Jeffries with 
Martin Humphreys. 

 

For more information on all these and other events visit www.dabnet.org. To book: tel: 

01403 741220; or email: stcuthmans@dabnet.org 

 

 
 

 

 

Catholic School Headteacher & Chaplaincy Vacancies 
 
See the Schools pages of the Diocesan Website for all School Vacancies 

 

 
 

 

 

eNews in Brief Local Events - Quicks Links 

 ENCOUNTER Evening (for 15-35s)- The next ENCOUNTER evening will be at 

St. Wilfrid’s School, Crawley (RH118PG) 7-9pm on Friday 23rd October. Our 

guest speaker this month will be Fr. Simon Dray, one of the Diocese’s newest 

priests. As usual, there will also be live music, food, and a time of adoration. It’s a 

great way to learn more about your faith in a friendly, relaxed environment, and a 

great way to make some new friends. Those who are over 18 are welcome to join 

us at the pub afterwards. The event is free, and there’s no need to book. New 

people are always particularly welcome. 

 

 In or Out? Leave or Remain? The issues raised by the forthcoming European 

Referendum at St Hugh of Lincoln Catholic Church Parish Hall, Victoria Road, 

Knaphill GU21 2AA on Tuesday 3 November, 8pm with Professor Philip 

Booth Professor of Finance, Public Policy and Ethics, Saint Mary’s University, 

Twickenham. 

 Catholaity Fair Saturday 14th November from 10.30 am - 3.30 pm in a brand 

new venue The Grandstand Hall, Brighton Racecourse, Freshfield Road, Brighton, 

BN2 9XZ. Parking is free and the Racecourse is on bus routes 2, 21, 22 & 
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37b.Admission £1 Children under 14 free. 

 I was a Prisoner and You Visited Me: A talk by Deacon Joseph Côté, RC 

Chaplain at Brixton Prison – Christ the Prince of Peace Catholic Church, 

Weybridge, Wednesday 18 November at 7.30pm 

 Annual CAFOD Mass of Remeberance on Saturday November 21,10am at St 

Mary Magdalene Church, Sea Rd, Bexhill-on-Sea TN40 1RH. See website for 

more information. 

 

 Wanted by St Catherine's, Littlehampton: A good size ornate Thurible and 

Incense Boat as well as a processional Cross stand for use on the Sanctuary. St 

Catherine's is a Victorian Neo-Gothic church so the items should reflect this 

setting. If you can help please contact Bart Bond by email. 

 Offered by St Bede's School, Redhill: A nativity set - large, coloured, moulded 

plastic.(standing figures about 14" tall) - can supply photo. Also 200 copies of the 

complete Celebration Hymnal (Revised edition 1990). Vinyl bound. Contact the 

Lay Chaplain, Angela Clark. 

 

 
 

 

 

eNews in Brief National Events - Quick Links 

 Friends of the Holy Land - Ecumenical group working to support Christians in the 

Holy Land. Regional Meetings taking place in October. All welcome. See their 

website for more details. 

 Young Catholic Adults National Weekend at Aylesford in Association with the 

Scola Gregoriana of Cambridge 31 October-1 November Aylesford Priory, Kent 

with rosary, chant workshops, talks and Mass (EF). To book online click here. 

 Laudato Si' Study Day - 7th November: At Westminster Cathedral Hall, London. 

A day to work through the recent encyclical by Pope Francis on Care of our 
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Common Home led by Father Augusto Zampini Davies and Liam Hayes from 

CAFOD’s theology team.. All are welcome. Click for more information on 

theLaudato Si’ Study Day. 

 Premier Digital Conference 2015 - 14 November, London: Their theme this 

year is ‘Create’ and they have 30 sessions that aim to inspire and practically equip 

you to express your creativity online for God. There is a spare ticket available for 

this event if anyone is interested. Contact communications@dabnet.org if you are 

interested. For more information on the Conference vist their website. 

 UK Natural Family Planning Conference on Saturday 14th November at St 

Peter's Dormer Conference Centre in Leamington Spa, Warwickshire. A short walk 

from the train station. For more information about the day, including an agenda 

and speaker information can be found athttp://www.uknfpconference.org.uk/ 

 Peoples Climate March with CAFOD and other Climate Campaigners - 29 

November London. For more information and to book visit the CAFOD website. 

 

 
 

 

 

eNews in Brief National Appeals and Programmes - Quick Links 

 Proclaim 15': Evangelisation Materials are now available for parishes and 

individuals. For more information visit the Bishops' Conference website. 

 To commemorate Don Bosco’s bicentenary year Salesian students in Chertsey, 

'The Boscos' have released the single ‘It’s not enough’. Don Bosco is now in the 

charts. It is available on iTunes. There is a short video clip on YouTube. 

 HeavensRoadFM (Catholic Internet Radio station) are looking for bands, choirs 

and singers to feature on their 'Album of the Week' slot. If you are interested then 

contact Mr Gerry Coates at the station by email. 

 MA in Catechesis at The School of the Annunciation: If you have a passion for 

Evangelisation and Catechesis, are helping in a parish or are involved in Catholic 

youth ministry then this is for you. Based at Buckfast Abbey. For details of this 

course please go to www.schooloftheannunciation.com and look under Courses. 

 Template to make use of your old Tax Disk Holder for Emergency contact details. 
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See this website. 

 Papal Blessings for weddings, anniversaries etc - As from January 2015 only 

available online from the Vatican @ www.elemosineria.va 

 Sarum College Courses and Events in Coming Months. See their website. 

 Online version of Catchecism of the Catholic Church now available via 

theAmerican Bishops' Website. 
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